November 20, 2022

Ontario Energy Board

2300 Yonge Street, 27th floor
P.0O. Box 2319

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Re: EB-2022-0200
To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is in response to Enbridge notifying us of their application to
change its natural gas rates and other charges.

As seniors, my husband and | are living on our government pensions by
being frugal with our spending. No vacations, no long trips, staying put day
to day to keep expenses manageable on our pensions.

With the cost of food and fuel continuing to escalate and mortgage rates
going up, we wonder how much longer we can continue.

On top of this you have companies like Enbridge, and the hydro companies
that continue to raise their prices. How can these companies who make
billions year over year keep getting granted increases by the Ontario Energy
Board. It's time somebody stands up and says “enough is enough”.

Our savings are dwindling, Enbridge & Hydro companies make billions —
where is the fairness?

We would appreciate being informed of the OEB’s decision in this matter.

Regards,

Stella & Allan Leroux






